LETTER D

Email Received from Elisa Echeverria of Public Affairs Management to John Forsythe of
ESA on November 30, 2001, with the following comment.

Michael Gross called from California State Parks, he is the Superintendent
of the Cascade Sector. He pointed out a typo on page 1-5 of the document.
The document reads "approximately 15,137 acres comprising the McArthur
Burney Memorial State Park," Mr. Gross says that it should say "910 acres

comprising the McArthur Burney Memorial State Park." His number is (530)
225-2065.



